
 

 

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting of 

Pencombe with Grendon Warren and also Little 

Cowarne held on Tuesday 25th May 2021 

Pencombe & Little Cowarne Parish Hall at 

7.00pm 

 

Councillors Present:  Cllr William Brazier (Chairman), Cllr Christine Hayes, Cllr 

Philip Hope, Cllr Colin Hadley, Cllr. David Legge, Cllr. John Barrett 

 

In Attendance: Allan Drew Parish Clerk. 

Members of the Public: 6 

 

 

1. To receive apologies for absence: 

 All Councillors were present. 

No apologies had been received. 

 

 

 

2. To adopt the minutes of the 2019 Annual Parish Meeting: 

 There were no minutes available to adopt. 

 

 

 

3. To receive the Chairman’s Annual Report: 

 The Chairman noted that because of COVID the Parish Council had limited 

activity.  The ditching around the village had been progressed but there was 

still plenty to be done especially in the more remote areas.  It was 

disappointing that Balfour Beatty had not done this work but the Parish had 

done the best it could with the resources available.  The Chairman thanked the 

Clerk for the work done during the past years. 

 

 

 

4. To receive views of local residents on parish matters: 

 No views from local residents were received. 

 

 

 

 

Signed…………………………….Chairman 

 

Dated…24 May 2022 


